Dear Chaperones,
First and foremost, thank you immensely for all your help and willingness to attend our field trip.  We are all looking forward to a fun-filled day!  Please arrive to school tomorrow with your child at the regular time.  I will need your help with the labeling and checking of lunch bags, as well as monitoring bathroom use, since so many children will be using it before we leave.  
For your information, each chaperone will be responsible for five students.  Once we arrive at the aquarium, you will be able to trek freely throughout the aquarium grounds to view the different exhibits.  To travel and stay together with thirty-one people would be quite a challenge.  Furthermore, you may choose to eat lunch with your group whenever you see fit.  Make sure to check the map and any postings at the aquarium to ensure that you attend any show times for specific shows/exhibits throughout the day.
Lastly, it is imperative that we are all back to the bus promptly at 1:00 pm.  Please make sure the students in your group have used the restroom before we depart!! 
See You Bright and Early,
Mrs. Spalt
